


EPW20-017 Attachment 1
Resident Feedback 
1. I am currently opposed to the above demand for modifications at the above address unless the action will either resolve or improve the current parking situation and traffic flow at the east end of Shearwater Street.

The resident at 905 Shearwater St. has currently 4 vehicles that appear to belong to the residence.  The majority of the time, at least 3 of these vehicles are parked on the road.  This makes leaving and entering my driveway very difficult as my view is very limited.  On a number of occasions my driveway has been either partially or fully blocked.

There is a decline in the road beginning at the driveway of 905 Shearwater and where Shearwater St. and Alderbury Rd. intersect.  When vehicles are parked on either side of the road there is only enough room for one vehicle to pass safely, and as there are no sidewalks on Shearwater St. this causes a hazard to vehicles and pedestrians alike.
This part of Shearwater is very busy as we are close to the industrial area.  A good deal of commercial traffic uses Shearwater St. as a short cut and many drivers do not adhere to the posted speed limit of 30 km per hour.

One way to alleviate this situation would be to extend the no parking areas up to the driveway of 905 Shearwater on both north and south sides of the street.
In light of the above, I am concerned that the proposed modifications would not address the parking and traffic flow issues and until I can be convinced otherwise, I cannot be in favour of the changes.

2. I am opposed to the above request for modiﬁcations at the above address.
The current parking situation and traﬃc ﬂow at the east and of shearwater st.
 needs to be addressed.

There are currently four vehicles belonging to the 905 residence. Generally these
vehicles are parked in the road. This make leaving (visibility) backing out of my driveway diﬃcult, as we are on a decline and it is a total blind spot.

Shearwater St. and meets Alderbury is very congested, no side walks and Alderbury is full in on side with commercial parking.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Unless “NO Parking” is extended on both north and south side on the street up to 905 Shearwater. I do not support 905 Blvd. modiﬁcation request at this time.



